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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

Iran welcomes delegation of Ireland to this UPR session.

We are gravely concerned over Irish policy of implementing unilateral coercive measures that have proved to violate the targeted populations' fundamental human rights;

We are also concerned that Ireland is a destination for trafficked women and girls for sexual and labour exploitation as well as worrying reports on chronic sexual abuse against underage girls in schools and female personnel in Irish defense forces; 

Iran recommends Ireland to: 
1.
Take effective steps to avoid contributing to massive human rights violations of the populations targeted by unilateral coercive measures;  
2.
Take effective and urgent administrative and legislative measures to combat against trafficking of women and girls; 
3. Intensify its efforts to combat systemic discrimination and increasing incidence of racist hate speech in particular by politicians against Muslims, travelers, Roma, refugees, ethnic minorities, asylum seekers and migrants; 

4. Strengthen fundamental safeguards against torture in prisons;  

5.
Develop necessary policies to prevent serious abuses of human rights of affecting people of African descent and indigenous peoples by Irish companies abroad. 

I thank you; Madam President.
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